
     

 

Invitation to the Annual BMP Foundation Charity Tournament  

in honor of Dr. William J. Barakett 

 

Dear Members,  

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to take part in the 33rd edition of the Annual BMP 

Foundation Charity Tournament in honor of Dr. William J. Barakett which will be held at the 

KGC on Thursday, June 20.   

For this edition of the William J. Barakett Memorial, the BMP Hospital Foundation, all funds 

raised will be invested in the acquisition of a second arthroscopy tower for the Operating 

Room, a piece of equipment valued at over $200,000. The BMP Hospital now has 5 orthopedic 

surgeons performing arthroscopic procedures. Two of them specialize in arthroscopic shoulder 

surgery. This increase in supply means that a single arthroscopic tower is often problematic for 

the surgical program. This can lead to postponements of cases requiring this type of procedure. 

The acquisition of a second arthroscopy tower gives us the flexibility to evolve with two 

orthopedic specialty rooms with arthroscopic procedures. The BMP Hospital hopes to improve 

the fluidity of these procedures for the population of Brome-Missisquoi. 

Here is the schedule of this day which promises to be fun all while being for a great cause: 

Registration & Brunch | 10:30 a.m. 

Shotgun (Vegas format)| 12 p.m. 

Cocktail | 5:30 p.m. 

Dinner | 6:30 p.m. 

Places are limited, so book your foursome as soon as possible.  

Brunch, golf, cart and dinner  

$300 | Members 

$400 | Non-Members 
 

Dinner only: $150 | person 

 

To register, please contact Audrey Bourgeois at 450 243-6622 or by email at 

abourgeois@knowltongc.ca.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

The KGC Team  
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